
Year 1 Maths Home Learning Challenge 
Friday 24th November 2023 

This week, we have been exploring subtraction. We have used the part whole model 
(as well as our number fact knowledge) to identify a missing part and can count back 

on a number line to solve subtraction sentences. 

Why not also have a 
go at an ordering 
game this week? Try 
ordering numbers 
BACKWARDS. 

Have fun this week with the Nibbles Cheese Adventure Game. 

Remember, you can use a part-whole model or counters or use your 
number bond knowledge to solve each subtraction problem. 

Think! Which number is the whole? Which numbers are the parts? 

https://

www.topmarks.co.uk/

ordering-and-sequencing/

caterpillar-ordering 




